F. No. 1-8/Blacklisting/IT/2022
Government of Pakistan
Public Procurement Regulatory Authority
(Cabinet Division)
<S>

Islamabad, February 23, 2022

Subject:  BLACKLISTING OF M/S ABDULLAH SHAH GHAZI, M/S HAQ BAHU
<\ AND M/S. MACCA SUGAR MILLS

Reference Trading Corporation of Pakistan (Pvt) Limited’s letter No.
DOD/Disposal-Sugar/24-2/2012 dated 02-06-2021 on the subject noted above.

2. It is to inform that the name of firm M/s Haq Bahu Sugar Mills, Lahore
has been blacklisted permanently and _.'uploaded among the list of blacklisted firms
available at PPRA’s website w.e.f 23.02;-.2022 due to Failure to Perform the Contract

Awarded. X

3. This is being forwarded for your information.

\%lzar Hayat,

General Manager (D&POD), i
Tradln% Corporation of Pakistan (Pvt) Limited,
4™ & 5" Floor, Block-B Finance & Trade Centre,
Shahrea Faisal, ‘
Karachi

Cc: \
M/s. Hag Bahu Sugar Mills, 65-lnantry Road, Lahore.
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